CITY OF RAPID CITY

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701

Public Works Department

300 Sixth Street
Telephone: (605) 394-4165 FAX: (605) 355-3083
Web: www.rcgov.org

MEMORANDUM

TO: Vision Committee
FROM: Terry Wolterstorff PE, Public Works Director 772, e

DATE: September 27, 2013
RE: Status of Phase 4 Projects - Canyon Lake Dam Reconstruction Project

On March 18, 2013 the Rapid City Common Council awarded the reconstruction project to Scull
Construction Service Incorporated in the amount of $3,721,141.21. Work on the project will begin
on September 30, 2013. Most of the work on the spillway will be éompleted by March 1, 2014 to
accommodate the Spring runoff and start of the irrigation season; and the remaining site work and
cleanup will be completed by June 30, 2014.
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